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I would like to provide: *  Written Public Comments 

My public comments are related to: *  COVID-19 

Topic *  No Vaccine Mandate for Employees 

Full Name *  Shelley Shadron 

What is your relationship to ACPS? *  Community Member 

Enter your comments here OR upload 

below:  

As a member of this community, I believe vaccination is a 

deeply personal decision that should not be mandated by an 

employer. There are many reasons why an employee would 

choose to not be vaccinated. Individuals have the right to 

choose what they inject into their bodies and should not feel 

pressure to make a medical decision by their employer.  

 


